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CIRCULAR:

Subject: Postponement of Date of 17™ Aavishkar: Inter-Collegiate/Institute/Department
Research Convention (Zonal Round) for Zone IX Engineering Colleges/Institutes
(Engineering Colleges/Institutes in all Districts)

To,

The Principals/Directors

of the Engineering Colleges
affiliated to University of Mumbai

Dear Sir/Madam,

The schedule of 17" Aavishkar: Inter-Collegiate/Institute/Department Research
Convention (Zonal Round) for Zone IX (Engineering Colleges/Institutes) has
been postponed and it will be held on Friday, December 23, 2022 at Shah and
Anchor Kutchhi Engineering College, Chembur, Mumbai. You are requested to
communicate the change in schedule to your students and teachers.

\";DSD

Place: Mumbai 7
Date: December 5, 2022 " Ie Direct



